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Fuel our Futures
2019 Annual Giving Campaign 

Our focus for this years campaign is
transportation. The Club is  in need of a new van.
We transport an average of 80 riders each day
from school and then home at the end of  club
programs. During the summer kids are picked up
at home and dropped off.  EYC transportation
travels over 58 miles each day including Bear
River, Hilliard, Yellow Creek Estates, Grass Valley,
and many more. 

Our current EYC transportation fleet consists of  
 2 fifteen passenger vans (2015), 1 fifteen
passenger van (2001), and 1 seven passenger
mini-van (2013). The 2001 van is
currently experiencing  major mechanical
problems and is no longer safe to transport
youth. Our fleet is not meeting the
transportation needs of our program. Weather,
distance, and darkness makes it unsafe for most
youth members to walk home.  Unfortunately,
many parents are working and unable to provide
transportation for their youth to Evanston Youth
Club programs. 

Participation in our programs has proven to
drive academic success, build good character, 
 and assist youth in living healthier lives. EYC
members are in a supervised environment and
given opportunities to grow and better
themselves. This is not possible for some of our
most vulnerable youth without EYC provided
transportation. Please join us in positively
impacting youth to reach their full potential by
donating to our Fuel our Futures campaign to
support EYC in purchasing a new van. 

We have been staying busy at the club. Summer camp wrapped up with a two
night camping trip to Jordanelle Reservoir which included boating, campfires,
and lots of fun.  School started on August 26th and we have had between 50 &
80 youth daily participating in a variety of activities and doing their homework.
 
The Evanston Youth Club participated  in this years Homecoming Parade on a
float decorated as a 50's diner. Our youth dressed up, rode on the float
throwing candy, and some pushed ice cream carts handing out ice cream
sandwiches.
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Thank You to our Recent Donations and Grants

Christmas in Paradise
North Pole Carnival

Youth of Month

Youth of the month award is given to
members who exemplify the values and
mission of the Evanston Youth Club and
stand out as leaders and examples to
their peers.

We would like to congratulate
 our recent  winners

Join Us for our Upcoming Events

Tickets:  $50 a person or $75 for a couple ($10 more at the door)
Available on our website, Aspen Cinemas, and Discount Liquor

Dinner, all you can eat
snacks, and $200 game
chip all included in your

ticket price. 
 

Come support youth
programs and have a

great night!

Great family fun for kids of
all ages. Our teens work hard

to prepare a fun night with
games,crafts,prizes, and
more. Dinner, treats, and

drinks available for an
additional fee.

DEC.  13TH   
 6:00-8:00 PM

Tickets: $3 a person -  Kids 5 and under are free.
 Available on our website or at the door.

For your recent $10,000 grant to help
support EYC Transportation!

Support for the #LiveLikeAGirl program
to help teen girls thrive now while
developing goals and plans for the future.
 

Supports programs that are offered 
year-round that spark's youth's interest
 and develops their skills to reach their full
potential. 

Support for a wide range of art programs
that build character while impacting and
transforming young disadvantages lives.

WYCF's Carol & George B. 

McKinely Fund

tim & Katie 
Beppler

For your support to EYC programs,
including Fuel our Futures Campaign.

Supporting youth programs that inspire academic
success, healthy lifestyles, and good character.

Support for our Professionals in Training (P.I.T)
program, a college and career program where
youth develop crucial 21st-century technical
and soft skills. P.I.T includes job shadow, training,
internships, financial literacy, ehtics, and college,
and career planning.

 Evanston Youth Club
Is a 501-c-3 non-profit organization. All

donations benefit our programs to support
kids & teens, and are tax deductible. 

Donate on our website at
www.theclubofevanston.org 

 
 
 

Donate when you shop on Amazon using 
https://smile. amazon.com/ ch/31-1777768

June:  Edwin Burgos
July:   Piper Caves
Aug:   Coral Spelbring
Sept:  Kendra Renova 
Oct:    Sherryan Johnston               

 Annual  Winter Carnival

@ The Evanston Youth Club ("The Dana") 603 6th St.


